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17 November 2022 

 IR-01-22-32526 
 

Mr Dominic Henry  
fyi-request-20923-c0292772@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koe/Dear Dominic 
 
Request for Information   
 
We refer to your request for official information specifically: 
 

• Please can you provide me with the full name and rank of police officer 
JALR94 as I wish to address them by name in correspondence. 

 
Your request has been considered under the Official Information Act 1982 and is 
declined in full for the following reason:  
 

• S 9(2)g(ii) the protection of such Ministers, members of organisations, 
officers, and employees from improper pressure or harassment.  Police 
considers the interests requiring protection by withholding the information 
are not outweighed by any public interest in release of the information. 
 

Should you wish to provide feedback in relation to JALR94, please visit our web 
site https://www.police.govt.nz/contact-us/give-feedback-about-police.   
 
 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not 
satisfied with Police’s response to your request. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Wendy Griffiths 
Service Delivery 

https://www.police.govt.nz/contact-us/give-feedback-about-police

